
COUNTRY FAIR BOARD MEETING 2-26-78

Board members present:

Friends:

Board

2445 Floral Hill,

It was requested that board members be furnished with a current list 
of names and addressed of board members and other key fair people, 
members please notice that this list is enclosed.

It was also decided that we rent a post office -box to have a central 
place for mail collection.

Prior to the meeting, Bill checked with the property owners and we can 
use our usual site for the upcoming fair, but the major parking lot has been 
partially plowed and so our parking space has been severely reduced. The 
possibility of pushing park and ride (providing a parking lot in town and 
bussing folks to the fair site) was suggested to reduce the number of private 
cars we'd need to park. It was also suggested that ownership of adjoining 
property be looked into with the possibility of creating a new parking lot.

Next board meeting Sunday, March 26, 6:30 at Jill’s: 
Eugene, 345-3098.

Terry, Jill, Jim W.,-Marion, Eileen, Mike Martin

Bill, Barb, Mary W., John S., Sandra, Ron, MC, & Connie

It was decided to run ads in local newspapers to solicit a new space 
for the fair. Mary Cay agreed to do this.

Marion suggested that we put a large part of our leftover cash into 
the OUR Credit Union. It was decided that we will leave $500.00 in our 
checking account and put the rest in the credit union.


